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2023 Rendy Location  

We do know that we will be offering the Hug a 
Tree program (great for kids and adults!), how 
to use bear spray, and sessions on Leave No 
Trace for both kids and adults. Pack gear     
vendors usually bring items to view and answer 
questions. If you bring your goats, weed free 
hay is required. Thank you Charlotte and Clay 
Zimmerman for being the Rendy hosts and  
finding this location. More information to follow 
as details become available on the NAPgA 
website. www.napga.org. 

The 2023 Rendy will be held June 23-25, 
2023.It’s the perfect place to meet up with other 
packgoat enthusiasts. Bring your goats or just 
camp with friends. This year, the Rendy will be 
located in northern Utah. The site is about 33 
miles South of the I-80 in northern Utah. The 
nearest and last town to get gas is Mountain 
View, Wyoming.                                        
Coordinates: 40 58’38”n   110 18”18.27”w                    
The site itself is up in the mountains at about 
7900 feet so expect nights to be cold, and the 

days fairly cool. The camping location is a fairly flat area with trees to the north of 
the site where there are good places for tents or small camper/trailer units. Larger 
units can camp outside of the trees. The schedule of events isn’t complete yet and 
we can use your help! If there is something you would like to learn more about, 
please send an email to rendezvous@napga.org 

We thank our corporate sponsors for their support.  

2023 Virtual Auction June 1st-5th 
NAPgA needs your help! Donated items are needed to make this year’s auction 
the biggest and best yet! Although everyone loves to see and bid on the wonderful 
goat related items that are donated, we welcome donations of non-goat related 
items as well, as long as you believe they will spike the interest of potential bid-
ders. This multi-day online event features a wide array of donated items including 
packgoat equipment, apparel, goats, handmade items, artwork and much, much 
more! You don’t need to be a NAPgA member to bid on the items. It is open to the 
public to reach a broader audience. Those who donate items can choose to have 
the funds received from the high bidder for their donation(s) placed in the NAPgA 
General Fund, the Carolyn Eddy Research Fund, the UC Research Study fund or 
the Legal Fund the UC Research Study fund. Updates and more information will 
be posted on the NAPgA website https://napga.org/events/virtual-auction/  Last 
year we were able to raise $4,374 dollars! Let’s beat that this year! 

 

Youth Awards Submission 
Date  Extension! 
The due date for NAPgA’s Youth Awards has 
been extended to May 1, 2023. 
NAPgA offers our youth a $150 Annual Ren-
dezvous Attendance Stipend and a $500 
Scholastic Scholarship. 
Download the Awards information and the ap-
plication form on the NAPgA website 
https://napga.org/resources/helpful-documents/
youth-awards-and-programs/ 
Contact Matt Kueffler for further information 
youthawards@napga.org 
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